
 

Get Ready to Giggle! Comic Relief Day at Ecclesall 

Primary School 

Dear Parents, 

Laughter is the best medicine, and on Friday 15th March 2024, we'll be 

joining the fun of Comic Relief Day! 

We're planning a day filled with smiles and silliness to raise money for this 

fantastic charity that helps people in the UK and around the world. Here's 

how your child can join in: 

·         Dress Up in Red! Encourage your child to wear their brightest red 

clothes or anything that makes them feel happy. 

·         Joke Time! Is your child a budding comedian? Let them bring in a joke 

from home to share with their classmates. We're sure there will be plenty 

of giggles! 

·         Schoolyard Shenanigans! Keep an eye out for red, spotty jokes 

around the playground during playtime and lunchtime. It'll be a laugh riot! 

·         Baby Face Frenzy! Can your child guess which teacher is hiding 

behind those adorable baby photos? We'll put their detective skills to the 

test throughout the day. 

Donations Welcome! 

Every little bit helps! If you'd like to make an optional donation, please send 

£1 with your child and hand it to the class teacher in the morning. 

We can't wait to see the smiles and hear the laughter on Comic Relief Day! 

Best regards, 

The Ecclesall Team 

 


